

LEVEL 2 LOCKDOWN UPDATE

Well I don't know about you, but I was stoked to hear the news yesterday that we will be dropping to level 2 at 11.59pm tonight.

What does this mean for us? Ultimately it means we can get back in the studio and into dance recital work. However, please see the rules below:

- **No parents/spectators – please drop off/pick up your dancers only**
- **Dancers must hand sanitise before entering and when exiting the studio**
- **Dancers must wait outside and only enter after the previous class have exited.**
- **If your dancer is unwell do not come to dancing**
- **Bring own drink bottle (kitchen will be locked)**
- **We will be spacing out students by 2m (spots will be placed on floor)**
- **Teachers doing multiple classes will be wearing masks (I have had lots on conflicting information on whether teachers are required to do this but I am just taking the safest approach)**

EXEMPTIONS

If you feel your dancer needs you at the studio, then please contact me to discuss.

If the costume coordinators for recital need to come in for any measurements/discussions that is ok but please remember to use the covid tracer app.

TUI GLEN SCHOOL

We are unable to use the school hall tomorrow, Wednesday 8th September so classes have been rescheduled at the studio as follows:

Sunday 12th September. 2.30pm Level 3 Hip Hop B 3.05pm Boys Hip Hop

At this stage the new beginners' adults jazz class has been put on hold – sorry for any inconvenience, we hope to get you back up and running soon.

RECITAL DATES

At this stage we are going ahead with our original dates (6 & 7th November), however, we will be able to assess if this is doable after a couple of weeks back in the studio. We do have the option of pushing out to the 27th November which was our prizegiving date that I had asked you all to "save the date".

A huge thank you to all our teachers for running their zoom classes/making videos/having to rework choreography, you are very much valued and appreciated.

Stay Safe, Caroline x